
English  Maths  

Read Write Inc 
Year 1 and 2 are taking part in the RWI programme, and we will be reading and writing about 
a range of books across the half term.  See the weekly ‘home’ books for the green and red 
words to practise.  
Year 1 and 2 children will be taking part in a big writing session on a Friday linked into our 
Science work and Guided Reading books.  
 
We will all be reading a range of fables in Guided Reading and story time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Maths, this half term, we will be learning about: 
Year 1  
In Maths, Year 1 will explore counting up to 100, counting in 2s up to 20, counting in 10s to 100 
exploring odd and even numbers, recapping doubles of numbers and recapping one more and one 
less than a given number. They will also be exploring how to share fairly between two (find half of 
a number of objects) and exploring shape including finding half of a shape. They will also focus on adding and 
subtracting mainly using number bonds of 5,6 and 7.  
 
Year 2 
In Maths, Year 2 will count in 2’s, 5s, 10s and 3’s forwards and backwards, writing numbers to 100 in words and 
numbers, finding 10 more or 10 less than a given number and continuing to explore greater than, less than and 
equals to. They will also explore sharing and grouping through practical contexts and arrays. They will explore half 
and quarters, reflective symmetry and 2d and 3d shapes. They will collect data for tallys and pictograms and answer 
questions on these graphs. They will also add and subtract single digits from a single or 2 digit number using number 
lines.  

Science Lambert Class Topic Web  
Autumn 2 2020 

PE 

We will continue to look at the life cycles of different animal species, 
including humans. We will consider the basic needs of animals for survival 
and describe the importance for humans of exercise, eating the right 
amounts of different types of food, and hygiene. 
 

In PE, this half term the children will be working closely with Mr. Goldsmith 
on perfecting skills in a variety of sports and looking at healthy eating.  
In PE with Mrs Aram they will be looking at team games. Amazing 

Animals  

Computing  RE 
D&T  

 
 PSHE Music 

In Computing, we are exploring 
data in Year 1 and pictograms in 
Year 2. We are exploring 
computers uses and how to 
present and sort data using a 
computer.  

In RE, we are exploring the 
incarnation and the theme a 
special baby within our learning 
about Christianity in the lead up to 
Christmas.   

In Design Technology, we will be exploring, 
making and evaluating animal masks and 
puppets. We will be using papier mâché and 
paints to make bright, bold and colourful 
masks and we will be perfecting our sewing 
skills to make our animal puppets using felt.  

In PSHE, we will be exploring the topic 
‘Celebrating Difference’. We will explore 
gender stereotypes, bullying and celbrating 
how we are all different/unique and we all 
have friends.   

In Music, we will be exploring pitch. 
We will also sing a range of carols 
and Christmas songs in the lead up to 
Christmas.  
 

 

 


